MINUTES OF THE
PUBLIC HEARING
OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION
NEWARK VALLEY CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
May 8, 2023

A Public Hearing on the Newark Valley Central School District Budget for
the 2023-2024 school year began at 5:32 p.m. The following Board Members
were in attendance: Randal H. Kerr, Susan Watson, James Phillips, Lisa
Jensen and Stuart Wandell. Board Members Anthony Tavelli and Sarah
Hines were absent. The following school personnel were in attendance: Todd
Schaffer, Ji Katchuk, Greg Asfoury, Robert Rodgers, Ed Mertson, Jami
Fabrizio, Valerie Murtha, Jolynn Thompson, Theresa Asfoury and Tina
Engelhard. There were two (2) guests.

Interim Superintendent Schaffer and Ji Katchuk, School Business Executive,
presented an overview of the Proposed Budget for the 2023-2024 school
year, reviewed the two (2) propositions that will be on the ballot and shared
information regarding the two (2) Board of Education seats. Diseussions
followed on tutoring dollars, electrification of all school buildings, zero
emission of busses and minimum wage increases.

Privilege of the Floor: Audrey Fields inquired about sample ballots being
available.

Interim Superintendent Schaffer noted that all 2023-2024 Budget information
is on the District’s website as well as in the Budget edition of the Valley
Views.

The Board began regular session at 5:38 p.m.
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